
REMINDER TO ALL VOG III RESIDENTS 

 

Periodically we run into a series of problems related to our garbage dumpsters and 
recycling bins.  Specifically: 

 

 Boxes: boxes of any size should either be cut down or flattened.  If you can’t cut 
them down, then STOMP on the box to flatten!  Flat boxes permit more items to be put into 
the dumpster or recycling bin.  

 NO BOXES SHOULD BE LEFT OUT….THEY WILL NOT BE PICKED UP.  Smaller boxes should 
go in the recycling bins; larger boxes (Amazon e.g.) in the dumpster. 

 Large items: large items that are not appropriate for the dumpster (furniture, heavy 
items, appliances) must be picked up by the city.  Use your good judgement on the 
appropriateness of the item.  

 Instructions for a pickup are on the enclosure doors.  Do not leave it up to your neighbors 
or Odesti to call.  You need to call mid-week for a Monday pickup.  Place the item on the 
outside of the enclosure on SUNDAY night!  Do not let it sit there for days for your neighbors 
and visitors to look at. 

  Unless it is a very small amount, all vendors and renovators must take their debris with 
them. 

 Inappropriate items in recycling bins: 

 ONLY 5 items allowed: plastic, metal, glass, small cardboard and paper. Empty, dry and 
unbagged. 

   

 

Please try and adhere to the rules regarding garbage and recycling disposal. Perhaps, print 
this out and keep as a reminder. 

 It makes for cleaner enclosures, more attractive grounds, less of an attraction for 
rats/animals and fewer frustrated and agitated neighbors!  


